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Adam Strachn submitted his resignation to the Airport Committee on August 31st.  He has moved to
Knoxville and cannot attend the meetings on a regular basis.  He recommended  Blake Dickenson as
a replacement.  Blake is a certified flight instructor and has been mentored by Adam.  The Airport
Committee was comfortable with the recommendation.
 
Greg Wood
 
City Manager
392 North Main Street
Crossville, TN 38555
 
(931) 484-7060
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